
City’s May 6, 2023, General Election Information 
 

As you may have heard, the City will contract with Harris County to conduct its May 6, 2023, 

General Election.  The City chose to contract with the County in order to give voters more 

flexibility in casting their vote for  the Mayor and City Councilmembers Place 2 and Place 3. 
 

In contracting election services to Harris County, perhaps the best source of information about 

what this means to you and Jersey Village residents is the City's General Election Notice.  You 

can view a copy of the election notice at:  

https://www.jerseyvillagetx.com/page/city.elections.notices.  This notice contains all the 

information for voters in connection with their voting activities.   
 

In accordance with the Joint Election Agreement, Harris County will perform all of the duties that 

are connected to the election, including early voting and voting by mail activities.  They will also 

be responsible for counting the votes and preparing the unofficial and official Precinct Returns.  

You will need to visit their website for this information at: https://www.harrisvotes.com/Election-

Results/Election-Rosters for the election rosters (day to day counts); and 

https://www.harrisvotes.com/Election-Results/Election-Reports for the election reports (unofficial 

and official vote counts). 
 

The Harris County home page is:  https://www.harrisvotes.com/?lang=en-US. 
 

On Election Night, the City Secretary will be monitoring the Harris County home page for the 

election returns.  Once the City's returns are posted, they will be uploaded to the City’s website at: 

https://www.jerseyvillagetx.com/page/city.elections. 
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